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May Announcements: 
● The Field Trip to the local fish farm 

has been canceled. 

● Awards ceremony will now be held 

in the gym because of weather. 

● Do not forget to submit your vote for 

class president. 

● Senior walkthrough is scheduled for 

May 14th 

● Students will be allowed to wear 

pajamas every Monday of the month. 

 

Awards: 

       Student                   Award 

Joe Brown Best GPA 

Suzy Reece Citizenship Award 

Alex Belk Most Improved 

Chelsea Harrell Best Attitude 

Jackson Tate Encourager Award 

 

Students that need progress 

report signed. 
Carol Blue 

Marshall Wayne 

Ricky Brown 

End of the Year 

Extravaganza 
On the last day of school, May 12th, 

there will be a day of fun and games 

for students. Parents are welcome to 

come and participate in the fun. We 

will accept any donations for this 

event. We will also need volunteers to 

run certain booths and concession 

stands. You can email me at 

corey.anderson@smail.astate.edu to 

sign up for the event. We look 

forward to seeing everyone come 

together. 

 

End of the Year Thoughts: 
I have watched each and every one of my 

students grow and develop so much over 

this year. I hope each and every one of you 

have an awesome summer and come back 

ready to learn in the fall. 
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